SENECA RADIO CORPORATION

Studio on Killdeer Hill FOSTORIA, OHIO



ANDREW EMERINE President Treasurer

L. R. KRANZ Vice President

MELVIN L. MURRAY Station Manager Secretary

ROGER V. WISE Commercial Manager

FARREL F. ELSEA Chief Engineer

STUDIO PHONE 5666

SWITCH-BOARD Phone 4635 15 April 1953

Mr. S.R. Morss Route 3 Bradford Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

This letter fill VERIFY your reception of W F O B on the morning of January 31, 1953.

Thank you very much for your letter. About 100 letters in all were received.

W O K E gave almost everyone trouble that morning, with the exception of on the West Coast.

Sincerely yours,

Robert G. Kuhn, Program Director

RK/ms

